
 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY LOCATION 

April showers bring may flowers! I hope that remains true because sure is coming down out there as I type 
this! With the weather, hopefully changing to those lovely, outside, sunshine enjoying temps, please check 
with your child’s teacher to make sure that they have a seasonally appropriate change of clothes here at 
the center in case needed.  

REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER-IF YOU ORDERED SARRIS EASTER CANDY, IT WILL BE DELIVERED ON TUESDAY, APRIL 1, 
2025. I WILL SEND A MESSAGE OUT ON BRIGHTWHEEL TO LET ALL KNOW WHEN IT IS READY FOR PICK UP. PICK UP WILL 
BE IN THE INFANT ROOM ENTRY WAY. THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED! AND A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR TOP SELLER-
RHETT B. IN OUR PRESCHOOL ROOM!!!! 

April happenings-not too much this month!!  

Peters no school 4/14-4/21 for an extra long spring break, canon mac-early dismissal 4/16, no school 4/17 & 
4/21 

I will be out of the office at a conference on Tuesday, 4/22 and Wednesday, 4/23. Ms Ashlee, ms amy and 
miss taylor will be here to help with the day to day show. If anything is needed, shoot me a message on 
brightwheel or an email.  

Lastly, congrats to ms amy who is celebrating her 6 year anniversary here at sunshine kids and congrats to 
miss morgan who is celebrating her 2 year anniversary here at sunshine kids. Thank you both for all you do 
each and every day to provide a safe, loving and educational environment for the kiddos.  

Whoops!!!!! One more thing-just a reminder, sunshine kids wil.l be closed on Friday, 4/18 in honor of good 
Friday! We will reopen Monday, 4/21 at 645am.  

Everyone have a safe and hoppy easter!!!! 

 

 


